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Numbers are still holding fairly steady in the number of students we have.  Our funding should come up 

some because we’re trying to get as many students as possible to take vocational classes as well for 

their electives. 

Volleyball and football are in the playoffs. We have Brandon Nava who made it to regional in cross 

country He ran on the 3rd and came in ______ place. 

We continue to  work on ways to encourage students to come in and eat breakfast every day. They are 

complaining about the type of food they are being asked to eat.  Fed’s have done that. Less eating  

Plans are in motion  to begin a credit recovery program as well as extra time to assist with EOC exams 

when we begin the 3rd week of the six weeks. This will be held in the evening at Wallace. 

Students that attended the trip to Indy report that they had a great time.  I would like to have them 

come to the next board meeting and share with you what all they did. 

Having a state officer in FCCLA is proving to be a big job for the sponsors as well as the student but Alisa 

Leverton and her sponsors are doing a great job representing this school district. 

Many of our students participated in the “Out to lunch” program at Calvary Baptist Church on October 

31st..   We also had a door decorating contest on by ____________  

Our Ban participated in the UIL Band Contest on Saturday, October 20th and brought home ONES again. 

We only had a handful of students who had to retake the TAKS test the week of October 22 -26th. 

On October 29th we sent 43 students to the Talent Search Meeting at UTPB to experience life at college 

and encourage them to further their education once they finish high school. 

The first week in November saw the FCCLA conduct a community food drive- we were able to collect 

____ lbs of food for the community. 

 

Upcoming Events to be aware of: 

 Basketball season gets underway for both girls and boys. Tournaments begin at the end of the 

month 

 Underclass pictures, November 7th    Senior Pictures , November 12th    


